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         “With Christ as our guide we let our light shine.” 

 

Advent Term 2021 Newsletter 6  

 

Aspiration-Resilience-Awareness-Compassion 

 

 

A Message from Mrs Yuen… 
Dear Parents and Carers, 

Thank you so much for your support this week with our "Go 
Green" Harvest appeal. It was a tremendous success and the 
children really embraced the environmental message it 
delivered.  
Well done to all the children who entered the "Season of 
Creation" challenge. On Monday we awarded everyone taking 
part with a special certificate and book mark; and prizes were 
awarded to our winners. 
 
This week has been Space Week, the children have been 
exploring this theme. Atomic Tom has been enthralling the 
children with his investigations. The children have thoroughly 
enjoyed this learning and deepening their knowledge.  
 
Looking forward, on Thursday 14th October at 10am we will 
be having a prospective parents morning for the Reception 
intake 2022. Please spread the word if you know of anyone 
with a child due to start school next year. This will be a chance 
for them to hear about our school and have a look at the 
facilities we have on offer. 
 

Have a wonderful weekend. 

    Best Wishes 

   Mrs Yuen 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://www.stmaryscatholicprimary.northants.sch.uk/


                                
 

  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

Term Dates 

National Breakfast Scheme 

 

Autumn Term 

Thursday 2nd September - 

Wednesday 20th October 

 

Staff Inset Days 

Thursday 21st October  

Friday 22nd October 

 

Half Term: 

25 - 29 October 2021 
 

Upcoming Events 
‘Rise Theatre’ 19th October 

 

‘Into Film Festival’ Cinema 

Experiences  

16th and 18th November 

    Open Morning Prospective Parents 2022 

 

                Go Green ‘CAFOD’ 

 

 

The Season of Creation Challenge  

 

 

Aspiration-Resilience-Awareness-Compassion 

 
 

 We were inundated with entries for Mrs Yuen’s ‘Season 

of Creation’ challenge. The winners were:  Auguste and 

Louie who both won a make and decorate your own 

birdhouse. Well done and thank you to everyone who 

participated.  All the entries were amazing, which made 

the judging difficult. Everyone who entered received a 

special certificate and bookmark. 

 

Our Prospective Parents Open 

Morning for Reception 2022 is 

being held on Thursday 14th 

October 2021 at 10:00am. 
 

Join us for an information session 

and tour, and to see our learning 

and teaching in action. 

Please spread the word if you know 

of anyone with a child due to start 

next year. 
 

 

The children helped to 

raise money this week 

for CAFOD’s ‘Go Green 

fundraising challenge 

by wearing at least one 

green item of clothing.   

There are lots of things you could do to help at home 

too, visit www.cafod.org.uk for more information and 

ideas on how you can help make difference to help 

guard God’s creation and protect our common home. 

 

     

Total amount raised 

£149.00 – Thank you  

 
 

The National Breakfast Scheme is funded by 

the Department of Education and delivered 

by Family Action to support schools in 

England to provide children with a healthy 

breakfast at the start of the school day. 

Every child at St Mary’s will receive a bagel. 

This will either be distributed at the school 

gate or via the class teacher. 

 

http://www.cafod.org.uk/

